med let.

COMMISSION ON ORGANIZATION OF THE EXECUTIVE BRANCH OF THE GOVERNMENT

April 13, 1954

GENERAL ACCOUNTING OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

tus April 20 1954

Dr. Alan Gregg
Task Force on Medical Services
Commission on Organization of the
Executive Branch of the Government
Washington 25, D.C.

My dear Dr. Gregg:

Your presentation of the medical library matter at the Commission meeting was not only an able piece of presentation but I think you will get results.

I deeply appreciate your doing it.

Yours faithfully,

Chairman